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Dear families,  

 

We are really excited for our Year 6 residential taking place from 6-8th November 2024.  

In order to share further details with you, we would like to invite you to a Parent Meeting on 

Wednesday 16th October at 9:00am. The meeting will also be repeated online via teams at 5:00pm 

for parents unable to attend first thing. You do not need to attend both meetings.  

In the meeting, we will cover topics such as: 

• Kit and packing lists 

• Logistics 

• Activities 

• Sleeping arrangements  

Please bring any questions that you may have to the meeting and we will try and answer them all. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on the 16th. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Elizabeth Boyden  

Year 6 teacher  
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